
The 
Afternoon 
Tea on offer 
as part of The 
Scottish Food 
and Drink 
Fortnight at 
Lodge on 
Loch Lomond 
(above), the 
Morning Tea 
complete 
with 
hollandaise 
skillets (left), 
and the views 
from Lodge 
over the 
spectacular 
Loch 
Lomond.

Have a bite to eat by the 
bonnie banks

THE Scottish Food and 
Drink Fortnight began on 
the September 6 – just in 
time to bring a wonderful 
close to a long and strange 
summer.

What better way to 
appreciate what we have 
on our doorstep than by 
celebrating the amazing 
local produce we have all 
around us?

The Lodge on Loch 
Lomond always indulge 
their guests in the very 
best Scottish cuisine, to 
celebrate the Scottish 
Food and Drink 
Fortnight they’ve 
decided to 
re-launch their 
Morning and 
Afternoon Teas 
with an offer 
and a Scottish 
twist.

A 
spokesperson 
for the hotel 
said: “Scottish 
Food and Drink 
Fortnight has 
come at the perfect 
time, we’ve enjoyed 
welcoming our guests 
back throughout the 
summer’s Eat Out To Help 
Out Scheme and we hope 
to continue the momentum 
of encouraging everyone to 
eat out throughout the 
Autumn.

“We appreciate what a 
challenging five months it 
has been and the perfect 
treat is a dining out 
experience to celebrate the 
Scottish Food and Drink 
Fortnight.

“We always use local 

produce in our kitchen so 
thought why not launch 
some offers to encourage 
guests to continue to dine 
with us throughout 
Autumn. ”

The Lodge on Loch 
Lomond’s Tea’s are perfect 
for a wee celebration on 
any occasion – so you can 
mark that special 
anniversary or birthday 
while still following the 
coronavirus guidelines.

They are always 

prepared with the 
Scottish ingredients and 
pair spectacularly with 
the stunning views across 
Loch Lomond.

The Afternoon Teas are 
returning with Scottish 
favourites such as haggis 
bon bons and sausage 
rolls, home baked scones 
served alongside local 
strawberries and other 
local delights. 
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Additionally, you can 
upgrade to a ‘Ben Lomond 
Gin Afternoon Tea’ where 
you will be able to sample 
a classic style Gin with a 
delicate twist of Scottish 
berries.

Enjoy the perfect serve 
alongside your usual 
Afternoon Tea Delights, 
fresh Scottish 
blackberries and fresh 
lime, served with 
Franklin and Sons light 
tonic.

Morning Teas are a 
wonderful indulgence 
served on a dedicated tea 

stand and offering the 
likes of tattie scone, 

bacon, sausage, 
poached egg, 
hollandaise skillet, 
homemade scones 
with cream and 
jam, homemade 
granola with 
yoghurt and 
berries,and a 

choice of organic 
teas and coffee. 

Wonderful Scottish 
produce.
Scottish Food and 

Drink Fortnight is an 
opportunity for us all to 
appreciate our local 
larder for the next 
fortnight and relish the 
amazing Scottish 
Cuisine all around us.

To find out more and 
to book one of these 
offers visit loch-
lomond.co.uk/offer/
morning-tea-for-2/ or 
loch-lomond.co.uk/
offer/
afternoon-tea-with-
fizz-for-2/


